
New Analysis Shows Growth in Eastern European PACS Market

The eastern European picture archiving and communication systems (PACS) market offers considerable growth opportunities for vendors who
can provide custom-made solutions and ensure smooth workflows. Frost & Sullivan (http://www.medicalimaging.frost.com) finds that the Eastern
European PACS Market was worth $9.7 million in 2005 and estimates this to reach $29.3 million in 2012.
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